
                                                                                                            

                                                                                                                           Greenford 

Middlesex  

                                                                                                                                              
                                                                                 Thursday 4th June 2021 

Dear soon to be Greenfordian, 

 

You will all love year seven -especially at Greenford High School because there 
are all sorts of fun events/days: there is a Christmas party, an end of year party 
(the house with the most amount of achievement points at the end of the year 
have an afternoon cinema), there is non-uniform day and Hot chocolate Friday. 
You won`t have any regrets! In GHS (that is short for Greenford High School) 
there are some amazing lessons: English, Maths, P.E, D.T, computing, Drama, 
R.E, Art, Science, History and Geography. Also, if you are ever feeling sad, then 
you can speak to your amazing form tutors- who will do their best to help! You 
are with them every day for half an hour. 

 

Your teachers are also extremely helpful. They will listen to whatever you have 
to say and they will help you with your work. There are lots of after school 
sports clubs: Football, Handball, Netball, Table Tennis and Badminton. 

 

There are lots of challenges at GHS so be ready for them! Also, keep your mind 
open for the new experiences heading your way. You have to value everyone’s 
opinion- no matter what skin colour they are, religion and remember to 
respect one another. Always stay positive! 

 

Lastly, I think GHS is a great school so you should be incredibly grateful if you 
are coming GHS. Also, be warned in GHS the teachers give you quite a lot of 
homework -so get ready (I always do mine on time- you had better do the 
same.) 

 

Regards,  

  

David Hazizi (Year 7 pupil) 


